
EXCLUSIVE ENROLLMENT APPLY NOW!

WANT TO BE ACCEPTED BY A TOP GLOBAL UNIVERSITY?

COME TRAIN WITH US AT STANFORD!  

▪ Train leadership & teamwork 

▪ Meet Nobel Prize winning faculty

▪ Visit Silicon Valley innovation

✓ Work with Stanford admissions

✓ Mentored by scholar athletes

✓ Crucial life skills for success

+86 187 2152 3517 

Liam@yougolead.com

www.yougolead.com

Suite 1918-1920 Corporate Avenue One           
No. 222 Hubin Road, Shanghai, China 
200021

http://www.yougolead.com/


ALTERNATIVE CURRICULUM & EXPERIENCE

• For a full month on campus at Stanford University, participants will train crucial life skills, including:

FROM STANFORD UNIVERSITY TO THE SILICON VALLEY, EXPERIENCE THE BEST THE WORLD HAS TO OFFER! 

Selection of Team Sports and Campus Attractions

Bay Area Attractions

See Ingenuity in Motion

Global Leading Host University

INCLUDING DAILY INTERACTION WITH STANFORD’S FACULTY, ADMISSIONS AND ATHLETICS COMMUNITY!

Leadership & Teamwork

✓ Led by the founders of the John R. 
Wooden Course, be inspired by the 
life-lessons of Coach Wooden, and 
timeless 20-course program tailored 
for YouGo and GEMS

✓ Models and coaches Pyramid of 
Success behavior – developing 
habits that help you achieve your 
full potential

Sports & Nutrition

✓ Daily training led by current 
Stanford scholar athletes, taking 
advantage of the best facilities and 
equipment, as well as continued 
mentorship on an individual basis

✓ Participants engage in regular 
training and competition, across a 
variety of team sports based on 
group preferences

Innovation & Culture

✓ Lessons from influential members of 
the Stanford community, including 
Nobel Prize winning faculty, renown 
admissions staff and leading athletic 
department

✓ Visit global leading, innovative 
businesses and world famous local 
attractions around the Silicon Valley 
and Bay Area



THE SCHEDULE (JULY 7 – JULY 28) 

• Trained YouGo staff and counselors will direct all daily events 

and activities, with an emphasis on safety and responsibility

• Schedule below provides a glance at our exciting daily events 

and values-rich learning experience 
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WEEKDAY WEEKENDTRAVEL

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAYTIME

9:00 AM
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BREAKFAST SLEEP IN
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3:00 PM

4:00 PM

5:00 PM

6:00 PM

7:00 PM

8:00 PM

9:00 PM

10:00 PM IN ROOM - LIGHTS OUT
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APPLICATION
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(FRIENDSHIP)

WOODEN
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SPORTS/
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SPORTS/
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TEAM
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STUDY HALL

(SAT/ACT)

EVENING

LEARNING

(DOCUMENTARY)

STUDY HALL

(COLLEGE APP)

SOCIAL

GATHERING

(NIGHT GAMES)

FREE TIME

(CAMPUS)

BREAKFAST

DAY

EXCURION

(SILICON VALLEY)

*PACKED LUNCH

DAY

EXCURION

(SAN FRANCISCO/ 

BAY AREA)

*OUTSIDE LUNCH

DINNER

PIZZA PARTY
FREE TIME

(REST)

COMPREHENSIVE PACKAGE, FULLY BOARDED, WITH ENRICHMENT COURSES & EXTRAORDINARY EVENTS!

[ ]

+ Relationship with the Stanford admissions office

+ The skills and confidence necessary for success

+ Cultural perspective to prepare you for the future

+ YouGo Tuition (Wooden Course, YouGo enrichment)    

+ Full Room & Board (double occupancy, 3-meals/day)

+ Local transportation (airport transfers, wknd events)

+ Facilities Fee (athletic facilities and event booking)

+ Insurance (travel accident and health)

+ Materials & Apparel (equipment and YouGo gear)

+ Extraordinary events (Visit Facebook, Google, NASA)

= $6500 (¥45000)

Stanford Experience

Certificate of Achievement

John Wooden

Liam O’Hagan, 
Founder, Youth Global 

Outreach

Liam O’Hagan

Tim Stearns
Biology Department 

Chair, Stanford

Tim Stearns

*Flight costs are not included – Recommended arrival and departure dates are July 7 and July 28, to and from San Francisco (SFO)

TOP YOUGO PARTICIPANTS WILL HAVE A CHANCE TO WIN A FULL SCHOLARSHIP & OTHER PRIZES FOR ACHIEVEMENT!

BEGIN YOUR APPLICATION NOW! 

https://yoopay.cn/event/ygstanford

https://yoopay.cn/event/ygstanford

